
Sent: Saturday, January 02, 2016 10:10 AM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: Department of Labor: Public Comment for RIN-1210-AB30 
 

Please support the proposed amendments to the disability ERISA laws: RIN-1210-AB30.   

I have been an ME/CFS patient for 16 years, and I know the physical and emotional agony 
of coping with severe disability. To have to struggle, in addition,  with financial losses along 
with the indifference of those making decisions about long term disability insurance actually 
multiplies the tragedy.  

The amendments will greatly assist the disabled in obtaining their deserved disability 
payments as promised by their LTD companies. 

Sincerely yours, 

 


